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Hi Ladies, 
 
In February, we had the great opportunity to have Andy Knowlton share her story with us. I had 
two big takeaways from the night. 
 
The first one was to not let one bad opinion of a quilt you made be the deciding factor. Keep 
putting your designs and quilts out there, and eventually, good things can come from it.  
 
The second takeaway came from her husband. They shared how when Andy was going 
through breast cancer treatments, she was given a heart quilt made by quilty friends. They 
shared that this quilt, out of all the quilts Andy has in her home, was the one that was most 
special to her. You’ll never know the impact a quilt you gift will have on someone.  
 
For March, there is a conflict on our regular meeting night with the Bank and the room. We will 
be meeting the night before instead. Wednesday, March 3rd will be our guild meeting from 
6-8 PM at the Bank of Utah.  If you want to join us via Zoom, here’s the information: 
 
Join Zoom Meeting  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86964070108?pwd=RWRhRkd5TEhacUJtVi9kYW03YXAzQT09  
 
Meeting ID: 869 6407 0108  
Passcode: 575915 
 
Don’t forget to be working on your WIPs!  The WIP IT! form is 
attached, if you want to participate in our challenge. 
 
The Sew & Tell Challenge for our March meeting is the project 
that took you the longest to get finished. 
 
See you next week! 
     Ali 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86964070108?pwd=RWRhRkd5TEhacUJtVi9kYW03YXAzQT09


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are hoping that most of you have joined or renewed your membership with the Utah Quilt 
Guild.  The cost is only $20 for a year.  You will receive 11 issues of the newsletter each year 
in addition to discounts at Quilt Fest and other events.  Membership runs from March to March 
of each year.  Quilt Fest is still in the planning stages and will take place in September at the 
Davis Convention Center in Layton.  If you have never attended in the past, this might be the 
year to give it a try.  Lots of activities and a great quilt show. 
 
The Utah Quilt Guild is the one that gives our guild prize money for our challenge quilts each 
year.  It is always good to support each other. 
 
Quilting retreats are starting to take place again and many of these will be advertised in the 
Beeline.  We are hoping that the majority of quilters will have had their second Covid shot by 
early summer so that we can get back together again. 
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